
Action Item No. 7 Board Meeting 5/14/25

Consider Approval of Proposal for Fiber Cabling Relocation for the House located at 2215 
38th Street 

Staff requests approval of this proposal for fiber cabling relocation services from Triumph 
Cabling (DIR-CPO-4781) for the house located at 2215 38th St. used by the college’s Housing 
Coordinator.  The total cost of this proposal is $2,988.72 and the source of funding is the Capital 
Project Fund.

The project encompasses relocating the fiber cabling for the 2215 38th St. House to the 
connection at Seibel Residence Hall G. The current cabling is getting its connection from the house 
located at 3802 Avenue R, which is set to be demolished.       

Vendor/Quote Item/Quote Funding Source Cost
Relocation of existing fiber 
cabling for 2215 38th St. 
House to the Seibel 
Residence Hall G 
Connection

$2,988.72Triumph Cabling 
Systems Contract No: 

DIR- CPO-4781

Capital Project Fund

Total                                                                                                                              $2,988.72


